
Royal Grammar School Telephone Email Headmaster 

Amersham Road 01494 524955  admin@rgshw.com Philip Wayne 

High Wycombe  

Buckinghamshire Facsimile Website 

HP13 6QT 01494 551410  www.rgshw.com Registered No. 07492198 

 

 
 

15 November 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We hope your son is excited about undertaking his DofE Award. 

 

In order to support students and families, The Duke of Edinburgh's Award Scheme are offering 

parent/carer info sessions for you to join, to help you support your son throughout the programme. 

 

These sessions are designed to help you understand what the DofE Award is, what is involved and how 

you can support your child with their DofE journey and are useful to help adults understand the 

requirements of each section.  These sessions are run directly by DofE, not by RGS. 

 

You do not need to book for these sessions and can drop in to as many as you like.  The dates are below: 

  

● Wednesday 20th November 5.30pm 

● Wednesday 4th December 5pm 

● Tuesday 17th December 6pm 

  

More information and the Microsoft Teams link to the sessions, can be found if you click on this link - 

flyer. 

 

We hope this gives you all the information you need. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

D Clatworthy 

Director of Co-Curricular Education 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cblEFLcAvch31gA-Y5ra_FC5P5T1gwWN/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cblEFLcAvch31gA-Y5ra_FC5P5T1gwWN/view?usp=sharing

